
Report
From: Maggie Meyer, Worship and Music Committee
TO: Joe Baker, Building and Grounds: and the Worship and Music Committee 
RE: Storage Committee Report: June 22, 2018
[bookmark: _GoBack]Since my last report, the Storage Committee met June 19. The Committee has representatives from Building and Grounds, the Aesthetics Committee, and the Worship and Music Committee. In attendance at this meeting were Maggie Meyer and Nancy Lee. 
1. Dampness on Putnam Street Wall: Joe Baker emailed the following report; “Jann Adams and I looked at the north wall in Fellowship Hall after it was treated last week for mold and mildew. It looks very good; so good in fact, that we decided that it really does not need Dryloc or paint. We will patch and paint a few spots that have blistered through the existing finish but with thorough dehumidification we determined that the whole wall does not need to be treated.” 
2. The Committee now needs to reach a consensus on the best way to provide adequate and accessible storage for chairs in the Fellowship Hall and storage for the Aesthetics Committee’s materials in the Bride’s Room. 
            a. Nancy and I reached agreement that chairs in the Fellowship Hall should be on racks which should have designated places. To accomplish this goal, we agreed that the current racks need to be restored – a project that Leroy McCarty has agreed to do. Then two additional racks should be purchased. Via e-mail, Joe Baker expressed opposition to the purchases.
	b. The next order of business was storage in the Bride’s Room. After reviewing again Maggie Meyer’s report of May 25 on Lowe’s multipurpose units, we agreed that three of these cabinets would meet the storage needs for that room. However, Joe Baker e-mailed requesting we wait until he received bids from Huck’s for custom built cabinets.   
